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Increasing the cost of living in Oregon and keeping the extra money we have 

supplied as citizens is unconstitutional in Oregon law. There is so much waste in the 

Oregon government budget.  A continuation of giving taxpayer money away to 

noncitizens and throwing money at problems created by the government, very little 

comes back to citizens that have paid into the system.  This is ours. 


